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Community Partnerships Roundtable  
 

Sector Communique for Meeting held 16th September 2021 

 

The Community Partnerships Roundtable met on 16 September at the Department of 
Communities.  
 
The Community Partnerships Roundtable is co-chaired by the Director General of 
Department of Communities (Communities) and the Chief Executive Officer of the Western 
Australian Council of Social Service.  
 
Key outcomes from the meeting: 
 

• A Commissioning Working Group will be established between the Department, CPR 
and other selected members to support the development and delivery of the Agency 
Commissioning Plan.  

• A Data Sharing Working Group will be established between the Department, CPR 
and other selected members to examine the principles and opportunities for data 
sharing between the Department and the sector. 

• Work is underway on the Departments Integrated Operating Model. 
 

  
Further Information 
  
The intent of the Community Partnerships Roundtable is to bring together Communities and 
the community services sector to identify and implement better ways of working together for 
the benefit of the Western Australian community. 
 
To find out more about the Community Partnerships Roundtable, please contact the Sector 
Partnerships Team. 
  
Email: sectorsupport@communities.wa.gov.au 
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